
Response to the  Consultation on a proposed Change to the Torbay Special 
schools funding formula for 2012/13 
 
 
 
The proposal is to introduce a second BESD 2 pupil place category within the formula to recognise the 
significant BESD needs of the most challenging pupils. 
 
 
Do you agree with this proposed change? 
 
Yes / No 
 
 
 
 
 
Reasons 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Further comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please send responses to Matt Redwood by Friday 27th January. 
 
Postal responses to  
 

Matt Redwood ,Head of Schools Commissioning, Oldway Mansion,c/o Torbay Town Hall, 
Castle Circus, Torquay TQ1 3DR 
 
Or e mail to Matthew.Redwood@torbay.gov.uk 
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